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12/30/2008
Subject: S07-0020/Pacific House Auto Repair Special Use Permit
To: Planning Commission and Jason Hade

I request a two month continuance on the hearing currently scheduled for the
January 8, 2009 — 8:30 A.M. Item 8:Special Use Permit; a. S07-0020/Pacific House Auto
Repair.

I just received the planning department recommendation package on 12/29/2008.
It was postmarked 12/22/2008. After reading the approval recommendations several of
the items are significant and I was not aware they were an issue.

I need additional time to work these issues with the planning department, and
possibly seek an working staff meeting between all the parties involved. I also am trying
to seek the advice of the Supervisors on several of the issues raised.

Thank you for your consideration.

Marion E. Long
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